
 
 

Date: 20/03/2018 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014005 – Obese women 

 

I am emailing to formally request a copy of your data results from the last audit of obese women in maternity care in 
your trust. 
 
 
I am a practising midwife at Heart of England Trust undertaking a MRes in Public Health looking at maternal obesity 
at Newman University where I have full ethics approval for this review. 
 
 
The reason I request this information is that I am currently undertaking a systematic review of pregnancy outcomes 
for women who access the NHS services. I wish to include grey literature such as local audit data to report as 
accurately as possible and to make relevant recommendations for practice. 
 

 

The Trust does not have an audit related to obese women. 


